

January 23, 2019

Dear Rob:

We would like to thank you for your outstanding PAHQ webinar "Robology 101: A Patient's Perspective on Quality Customer Care." The presentation was dynamic, inspiring, intellectually captivating, of great interest and relevance to our field, and very informative. Your speaking style and presentation were engaging and interesting to all.

It was a great pleasure to have the opportunity to have you share your perspective with the PAHQ community!

With appreciation,

Barbara G. Rebold, BSN, RN, MS, CPHQ

Stephanie Brennan

Berbain G. Rebald

President, PAHQ

Dir. Engagement & Improvement, Pt. Safety, Risk & Quality, ECRI Institute

Stephanie Brennan, MHA, HEM

Chair, Programs & Education, PAHQ

Behavioral Health Operations Manager, The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia